
 

January 24, 2023
 
 
Via Email (albert.lopez@acgov.org) 
Alameda County Community Development Agency  
Attn: Albert Lopez, Planning Director, Planning Department  
224 W. Winton Avenue Room 111 
Hayward, California 94544 
 
Subject: Kola Energy Storage Project Conditional Use Permit 
 
On behalf of Kola Energy Storage, LLC (“Kola”), a wholly-owned, indirect subsidiary of NextEra Energy 
Resources, LLC. (“NEER”), we hereby request to withdraw the Kola Energy Storage Project’s Conditional 
Use Permit application. We appreciate Alameda County Planning’s time and consideration given towards this 
application.  
 
 

 
 
     
Tatiana Blanc 
 
Senior Project Manager 
On behalf of Kola Energy Storage, LLC 
 
 


